Dear Spartan,
Your Club Needs You!
Fairlands Valley Spartans
Annual General Meeting.
21st November 2012
Marriotts School
7.15pm
 

The Club AGM is a chance to come and have your views heard.  It is also the chance for you to vote in your Committee for next year.  The Committee decides the direction the club takes, what events are run and how your money is spent.  Being a member of the Committee does not have to be onerous and the club is keen that individuals are not overburdened.  It is fun, you are only agreeing to be part of it for one year and there are only eight meetings in that time.
If you are interested in standing for the committee, but are unsure what it involves, please speak to one of the current committee or contact Stephanie Mayfield (General Secretary) on 01438 815859 or 07944 294767 or via e-mail: secretary@fvspartans.org.uk.
 
Everyone can bring skills and new ideas to this committee (even if you don’t think so!) and it is a great way to be involved and have a say in how the club is run.  In particular the committee for next year is very interested if you have administration, event organising, accountancy or website skills.  Specific roles which are vacant include: Assistant Treasurer, General Secretary, Minutes Secretary and Race Promoter/Race sub-committee leader
 
If you wish to be part of the Committee and are unable to attend the AGM, that is not a barrier to being elected, simply send your name to Stephanie Mayfield – secretary@fvspartans.org.uk.
  
We look forward to seeing as many people as possible at the AGM.  
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Stephanie Mayfield
General Secretary
